
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

This week at Nursery . . .          3rd December 2021 

 
  

This week at nursery the magic of Christmas has started and we've 
put up our Christmas tree with lots of help from the children! We have 
been busy making crafts with lots of glitter, and hand and feet 
painting! The children have been talking about their Christmas trees, 
elves, and advent calendars from home too.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We've had trips to the studio to practise balancing skills on one leg, and 
enjoyed using the gutters in the playground to make a ball run/car run, 
moving them around to get different heights and make the balls go faster.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Star of the Week 

Our star of the week this week is our nursery 
Elf Elfred!  

 
He's back and making sure all the children  

are being good for Santa! 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

REMINDERS 
 

Christmas Boxes 
We still need some Christmas boxes to put all your children's 

crafts in  - if you need a box to decorate then please let us 
know. 

 
Christmas Concert 

Our Christmas concert will be on the 16th December at 2:15 
on the school field. 

If your child isn't at nursery that day then you're more than  
welcome to bring them in to join in!  

 
New Lunchtime Collection Arrangements 

Please note, parents now need to collect children 
from the school main office area.  

This is for 12.15pm pick up and 1.15pm pick up 
ONLY. 

 
Lunches 

Please ensure lunches are booked in advance on 
ParentPay 

 
Christmas Holiday 

Next Steps Nursery will break up on Tuesday 21st 
December and return on Wednesday 5th January 

as Tuesday 4th January will now be an INSET day. 


